
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
This is just a reminder of our whole school sponsored read which is currently taking place to raise 
funds for the Charity Week charity, Blueprint for All (formerly the Stephen Lawrence Charitable 
Trust).  
We have extended the deadline to next Wednesday, 17th March.  Students are doing incredibly well 
and we are currently at just over 12,000 minutes of our 16,000 minutes reading target.  You can 
watch the total rising here: https://trackmyread.org/public/41WGj2I27okAeAUemdFb.  
All students received an email (from J. Dale) which gave them a personalised link to log on to Track 
My Read and enter their minutes. If they have problems locating it they can contact me 
on library@ripongrammar.com to help them. 
Also, a reminder for students to gather some sponsorship – if everyone could just find one or two 
small sponsorship pledges we could make a lot of difference.  There is nowhere to record your 
sponsorship, but once the deadline passes you will be able to pay in any sponsorship via ParentPay.  
Many thanks for your support and for encouraging your child(ren).  
Mrs S Dring 
Learning Resources manager. 
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